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Governor conveys Christmas greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B. D. Mishra (Retd.) has conveyed 

his warm greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious occasion of 

Christmas, which is observed all over the world. He expressed his hope that the 

festive occasion ushers-in peace, love and tranquillity throughout the State, Nation 

and world. 

In his message, the Governor said that the auspicious occasion of Christmas 

inspires all to live with compassion, empathy and humanism. The true spirit of 

Christmas reflects dedication for helping those in need, for giving hope to those in 

despair and for security to those who have been uprooted. The joy of the Christmas 

festival renews our commitment to work together in harmony and for a better future 

for all. I am sure that the occasion will instill the spirit of brotherhood in every 

individual and community, he said. 

Merry Christmas to all, the Governor wished in his message. 
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